The district is applying for a FEMA Safe Room Grant to hopefully receive funding to build a facility that will be a storm shelter able to withstand an F5 tornado as well as reducing the cost to our taxpayers for building a new portion of our high school. If we hold a referendum to build and it fails, but we do receive grant funding, we can deny the grant. If we hold a referendum and it passes, but we do not receive grant funding, we do not need to build to FEMA standards. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In order to “earn more points” in the grant application scoring, business and individual letters in support of the Safe Room for the Cornell community are helpful. What is even more helpful are letters of support pledging an amount of money to help with the project IF the FEMA Grant is received. If you are willing to write a support letter, or better yet, a support letter with a financial pledge, it will help our chances in being awarded a grant. Please contact Mrs. Kat Wescott at kwescott@cornell.k12.wi.us or 715-861-6969 if you would like a template of a support letter and please email any letters to her or drop them off or mail them to the school. Happy Holidays and thanks for being supportive of the Cornell School District.




   
